

## MEMBER: CANADIAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION AMERICAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION

## NORTH YORK COIN CLUB

FOUNDED 1960

MONTHLY MEETINGS 4TH TUESDAY 8 P.M. NORTH YORK MEMORIAL COMMUNITY HALL 5090 YONGE STREET, WILLOWDALE, ONTARIO

## NEWS BULLETIE

December 1963

NEXT MEETING

The next meeting will be <u>Tuesday</u>, <u>December 17th</u>. at the North York Community Hall, 5090 Yonge Street, Willowdale, Ontario. Doors will open at 7.30pm, meeting starts at 8.30pm.

Please note change of date to December 17th. Meeting will be upstairs in the large room. REFRESHMENTS will be served and you are invited to bring guests.

There will only be a short business meeting, the remainder of the evening will be devoted to displays and short talks concerning each display. Display cases will be available, so bring your favourite coin or coins. Let's put them on display and tell us something about them. Just a short talk. -- two to five minutes. --- It may be -- How you became interested in these coins-----How you acquired them--- a short history ---or---just ramble on and have fun!

Our Auction will be in two short sessions and you are invited to submit material. Lots are not to exceed ten from any one member.

The Draw this month will be for a 1963 Mint Set.

## LAST MEETING

Mr. Cecil Rhodes, on behalf of Mr. Ken Bunnett, introduced and installed the new Executive Committee for 1964.

There were 52 members and guests present to hear an interesting panel discussion on Coin Collecting and Numismatics. The panel consisted of Mr. John Curtis, Mr. Roger Fox, Mrs. Louise Graham, Mr. Bob Hardy, and Mrs. Winifred Mather.

Mr. Ted Merner displayed a case of 1954 Silver Dollar Varieties and we expect this month he will be able to present 1955 varieties.

Four applications for membership were received and we welcome the following new members: Gordon Veale; Gordon M. Vanson; Locksley Stuffles; and Miss W. Nelles.

The draw for a 1963 Mint Set was won by on of the new members, Locksley Stuffles.

The December 17th meeting will be the last meeting of 1963!

Let's all turn out this time to enjoy the companionship of our fellow members on this Christmas Social Evening. And! this will be the last Bulletin for 1963, so on behalf of the Executive Committee, and all members of THE NCETH YCRK CCIN CLUB, may we wish you and yours,

<b>A</b> "	VERY	MERRY	CHRISTMAS						
				and	A	HAPPY,	PROSPERCUS	NEW	YEAR!

P.S. (See you on Tuesday, and do bring a friend)